
T R A N S L A T I O N

January 11, 2011
CIRCULAR No. SBP-DEF-0003-2011

General Manager

Dear Manager:

Based on the Rule 12-2002, General Resolution 2-2009 and Circular 6-2008, we 
would like to inform you that it is highly important and necessary for this Office to 
receive timely and correctly the statistical information submitted through the ITBank 
system. The accurate statistical information should reflect the financial position of 
the International Banking Center as of the closure of 2010.

We would  highly  appreciate  to  provide  the  necessary  instructions  to  the  staff 
responsible of this task.

Yours truly,

Alberto Diamond R.
Superintendent
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